

River Glade Archers Committee Meeting

Meeting date	Thurs 11 December 2025
Meeting time	7.00pm
Venue	Trim household

❖ Welcome and Opening

❖ Apologies

➤

❖ Present

[President] - Daryl Trim

[Secretary] - Wayne Donnellon

[Treasurers] - Toni Trim, Caeden Bright

Sarah Bowyer, Jesse Eckert, Kenny Otto

❖ Confirmation of Agenda

➤

❖ Minutes of Previous Meeting

➤ No Minutes presented

❖ Correspondence

➤ Not presented

➤

❖ Financial Report

➤ **Motion:** Financial Report be accepted.

Moved: Caeden

Seconded: Daryl

CARRIED

❖ Matters Arising:

➤

❖ Indoor Range Report [Wednesday/Friday nights]

➤ No report required

❖ Graham Park Report

➤ Report presented verbally

❖ Field Range Report

➤ No report presented

❖ Membership

➤ **Motion:** Reduce HAG days to quarterly but run 2 sessions each time.

Moved: Toni

Seconded: Wayne

CARRIED

➤

❖ General Business

➤ Committe dinner

➤

❖ **Action Points**

- Toni - suggest to Craig we hold HAG less often but do 2 sessions each time - 1hr each.
- Check Action points from November as were not presented at Dec meeting.
 - Riku - shoot the hell out of the Auckland Archery Supplies foam to see how it holds up.
 - Riku - follow up on lockbox price
 - Toni - check out an extra camera and sims needed for them.
 - Wayne - follow up with Murray - re keys.
 - Craig - contact CBD re the Great Race idea to get more info and say we are open to doing it.
 - Sarah - contact ECBOPAA to clarify how new clubs fit in the area of ECBOPAA
 - Kenny - contact Lakeview to outline use of Indoor Range - \$10pp + they pay hall hire and arrange a RC to open the range.
 - Jesse and Darren - re-organise bow storage over the Christmas break
 - Darren - run the first HAG for 2026
 - Craig- run a bow tuning session for Development level archers.
 - Wayne/Toni - email / Facebook the Christmas shoot poster

Meeting finished: late

Next Meeting: January 2026

Signed:



Wayne Donnellon - Secretary

Daryl Trim - President